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School of Art – Request for Funding from Cleveland Police HQ 
 
 

1. Attached as Appendices A, B and C are details of a request for funding 
to support this project. 

 
2. As members of the Partnership will recall, all of the current Community 

Safety Partnership allocation (BCU Fund / Safer & Stronger 
Communities Fund) for 2010/11 (which was reduced from 2009/10 by 
the Home Office) was allocated to interventions at our meeting of 23 
March 2010. 

 
3. However, it may be that other funds held by individual partner agencies 

or other partnerships are available to contribute towards this request. 


